
Uganda - Well #6 Aoja 

Aoja Village is in Uganda, East Africa.  It is served by St. 

Michael’s Catholic Church which is part of the Diocese of 

Soroti.  Aoja is a remote village at the far side of the sub 

county of Asamuk.  Since the place is so remote, the people 

there have always lacked  the basic social services such as 

education, health care and readily available potable 

water.  Thanks to a donation received in 2016 , an 

elementary school  was built on community property 

furnished by St. Michael’s church.  Before that the children 

had to walk several miles to attend the nearest school. 

This fresh water well borehole project will be drilled near by 

the school thus serving the school (which has approx. 400 

students)  and the community around the school which 

consists of about seventy families. 

The people of Aoja Village Uganda wish to extend their 

heartfelt gratitude to One Family International and Haiti 

Mission for initiating this project which will be an incredible 

blessing to everyone living in the region.   
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Community gathering to watch well drilling begin 

 

Community gathering water 

 

On behalf of One Family International In Memory of Marie 

and Maurice Holvoet “Thanks Mom and Dad! 

 


